
  
 

 

2000 – 10423 101 St NW,  

Edmonton, Alberta 

T5H 0E8 Canada 

epcor.com 

 
January 14, 2020   

Sent by Electronic Mail, Courier and RESS Electronic Filing  

Ms. Christine E. Long 
Registrar and Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
27-2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4     

Dear Ms. Long: 

 
Re:  EB-2019-0183:  Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge)–Rate M17 and Owen Sound Reinforcement 

Project Leave to Construct Application – EPCOR Natural Gas Limited Partnership 
(ENGLP) Written Evidence – Date Correction on Elenchus Report    

 
On January 10, 2020, ENGLP filed written evidence in the above-noted proceeding which included an 
expert report prepared by John Todd, President Elenchus Research Associates Inc. (“Elenchus Report”).   
 
The filed Elenchus Report was incorrectly dated January 10, 2019 on both the cover page and the 
headers.  Enclosed is a copy of the Elenchus Report, which is correctly dated January 10, 2020.  No 
other changes have been made.   
 
We trust the enclosed is satisfactory.  Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact 
the writer. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

Original Filed By: 

 
Daniela O’Callaghan  
Legal Counsel 
EPCOR Utilities Inc. 
daniela.ocallaghan@epcor.com 
(780) 412-4081 

 
Enclosures 
 
CC:  All parties to EB-2019-0183 
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